INVITATION TO BIDDERS

The La Feria Independent School District (the District) is accepting
request for proposals for a video scoreboard, sound system, and the
removal of current scoreboard at Lions Stadium (RFP-22-004).

Complete proposals, addressed to Alex Cespedes, CFO, at the District
Business Office, 203 E. Oleander Avenue, La Feria, TX, 78559, will
be received until Friday, January 6, 2023 at 3:00 PM. CT for furnishing
all materials, equipment and labor necessary for installation of video
scoreboard, sound system, and removal of current scoreboard at Lions
Stadium in accordance with the plans on file at the District Business Office.
At the location and time stated above, proposals will be publicly opened
and read at the District Boardroom.

Plans, specifications, and contract documents will be provided
electronically at no cost by visiting the District’s webpage online at hitps://
www.laferiaisd.org/resources/business_office/purchasing select “Bid
Opportunities.” Bidders may also contact Alex Cespedes via email at
Alejandro.Cespedes@laferiaisd.org to request an electronic copy.

Bidders are required to inspect the site of the work and to inform themselves
of all local conditions. All work shall be completed within one hundred
twenty (120) calendar days after receipt of the Notice to Proceed.

Bid Bond —all proposals shall be accompanied by a Bid Bond in the amount
of 5% of the total project amount.

The La Feria Independent School District reserves the right to reject any
or all proposals, waive any or all informalities, and to award all or part of the
contract to the bidder or bidders, who, in the opinion of the District offers the
proposal in their best interest. The prices submitted will be the lump sum
prices and the award will be based on the description of the work outlined
in the proposal form. The work includes all labor and parts necessary to
install a new video scoreboard, sound system, and removal of current
scoreboard at Lions Stadium, 901 N. Canal Street, La Feria, TX, 78559.

Bidders are cautioned that conditioned or qualified proposals, or proposals
not in the proper form may be rejected.

For more information or if you have any questions, you may contact Alex
Cespedes via email at Alejandro.Cespedes@laferiaisd.org or via telephone
at (956) 797-8310.




